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As a former member of the OANG, a veteran of OIF and OND, and seeing what the 

last 4 years of the hostile and woke Biden Administration has done to our recruitment 

and retention of soldiers, marines, sailors, and airmen, I fully support this bill and the 

push to recruit and retain members for the Oregon National Guard which are highly 

needed for the defense of our communities and country. Please vote YES on SB-

807. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


